CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08618-2020

Hong Wang
From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:58 AM
To: 'Colleen Leslie'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)
Tracking; Recipient Delivery Read
'Colleen Leslie'
Consumer Contact Delivered: 9/23/2020 7:58 AM Read: 9/23/2020 8:43 AM

Good Morning, Colleen Leslie,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Hong Wang

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
850-413-6770

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Colleen Leslie

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:03 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 22, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.
Add your personal story here

As a customer, that has no option other that FPL to provide service to me. | am asking you to consider not approving this
request . | have notice that anytime FPL come before your Board and ask for increase the board easily and seems
graciously approve their request. What about us consumer who have no other recourse. These Utility companies profits
are outstanding and for any upgrade or improvement they pass these cost off to us the consumer. While their profit grows
and grows. At what point do your Board members think of the consumers.

Regards,
Colleen Leslie
6290 NW 89th Ave



Tamarac, FL 33321-3608
Sincerely,

Ms. Colleen Leslie

6290 NW 89th Ave
Tamarac, FL 33321-3608
(954) 636-0014
cleslie@mbhs.net





